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Fri. 12/1  There is a Ham Radio Club meeting on Monday at lunch in Room 303.  Come 

and practice for the technician test.  Everyone is welcome! 

Fri. 12/1  Good morning, Raiders!  If you are interested in being part of Sonora’s winter 

colorguard team, you can come out today from 1:30 to 4:00 p.m. for a clinic 

and informational meeting.  If you like to dance and perform and want to learn 

a new skill, this is the team for you!  Competitions begin next semester and 

take place throughout Southern California.  See you after school today! 

Fri. 12/1  If you bought a class package at Orientation and have not picked up your 

sweatshirt yet, please do so today at the Activities window at break or lunch.  

We cannot deliver sweatshirts to juniors or freshmen; you must pick up your 

sweatshirt at the Activities window.  The weather is getting colder, so pick up 

your sweatshirt today! 

Tues.  12/5  Attention anyone interested in trying out for softball:  Tryouts are on December 

12
th

, 13
th

, and 14
th

 at 3:15 p.m. down at the softball field.  If you have not 

contacted Ms. Rodriguez about playing, please come to a short meeting at 

lunch on December 5
th

 in her office in the P.E. locker room. 

Fri. 12/1  On December 14
th

, the Federal Communications Commission will vote on 

whether or not net neutrality will be repealed. This has a direct effect on online 

freedom.  That’s why Tabletop Club will raise awareness about this issue by 

providing information about net neutrality at a meeting on Tuesday, December 

5
th

 at lunch in Room 304.  We will also discuss the Food Drive, tournaments, 

and play games.  Hope to see you there!  

Fri. 12/1  Congratulations to the girls’ varsity basketball team for their defensive 

dominance over West Covina High School winning by a score of 60 to 21. The 

Lady Raiders now take on Los Osos tonight in the semi-finals of the Bonita 

tournament. Good luck Lady Raiders! 

Fri. 12/1  Congratulations to the boys’ soccer team on their first victory of the season last 

night.  The Raiders defeated La Mirada High School 2 to 1 with goals from 

Broc Stramler and Ryan Barajas.  The boys take on Orange High School today 

at home at 3:00 p.m.  Come out and support the team as they look for their 

second win.  Good luck, Raiders! 
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